
 

 

 

 

Researchers from Monash 
University and Monash Health are 
looking for people who have had 
a stroke to take part in a research 
project. 

The project involves three 2-3 
hour sessions at Monash 
University, Clayton. The 
sessions will involve: 

 An EEG (a bit like a 
swimming cap with 
electrodes attached);  

 An interview about your 
work, education and leisure 
activities; and 

 A range of pen and paper 
and computerised tasks 

We can arrange taxi funding if 
required. 

Stroke affects approximately 55,000 Australians every year and is a 
leading cause of disability. Those who survive a stroke are at risk of a 
variety of cognitive, physical and emotional difficulties. One such 
difficulty is with a person’s ability to pay attention to the world around 
them. With your help, we hope to improve the understanding of 
attention problems after stroke and how they are cared for. 

If you: 

 Have had a stroke; 

 Speak English; and 

 Are right-handed 

You may be eligible to 
participate. Your help would be 
invaluable in improving the care 
of people who have had a stroke. 

For more information, please 
contact: 

Daniel Pearce 
Bellgrove Lab 
Turner Institute for Brain and 
Mental Health 
T: (03) 9905 3947 
E: Daniel.Pearce@monash.edu 


